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 Friday 23rd September 2022 

In this weeks update: 

• Harvest Festival 
• Phonics Introduction (EYFS) 
• Scarecrow Festival 
• Young voices 

Harvest Festival 

We return to the church for our harvest festival 

this year. Because the school has grown we are 

splitting this years service so we can all fit in 

church. On Friday 30th September we will be 

having an EYFS and KS1 service beginning at 

9.30am followed by a KS2 service at 10.30am. 

Parents are invited to come and join us. We will 

be making a collection for John Storer House 

Food Bank, any donations can brought into 

school from Monday 26th September.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hathern Scarecrow Festival 

The Hathern scarecrow festival takes place on 

the weekend of 1st and 2nd October.  

There will be a craft fair in the school hall on 

Sunday 2nd. The PTA will also be selling tea and 

cakes from 10am—4pm on the Sunday.  

If you could spare an hour to help out please let 

the school office know. Any donations of cakes 

for stall would be greatly appreciated.  

Phonics Introduction 

The EYFS phonics night will take place on 

Monday 26th at 5.30pm in the school hall. 

Please let Mrs Dryden know if you are 

attending by message on Tapestry.  

Young Voices 

Our Young Voices choir begin 

their preparations for their 

performance at the NEC. They 

will meet Mrs Bratton in her classroom on 

Thursday 29th. 

 

Stuart Bailey—Head Teacher 


